April 18,2011

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Ms. Renee J. Jenkins

Director of Administration

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street, 10th Floor
Columbus, OH 43215-3793

Re: MCI Communications Services: Tariff No. 3
Case No. 10-1010-TP-ORD

Dear Ms. Jenkins,

Verizon is hereby canceling its MCI Communications Services, Inc., P.U.C.O. Tariff No. 3 in its
entirety. With this filing we are submitting a Check Sheet and a Title page which states the tariff
is canceled and withdrawn effective April 19, 2011. The Title Page provides the website address
for the rates, terms and conditions for MCI Communications Services, Inc detariffed services
that can now be found in the Catalog.

The sheets consist of:
1st Revised Page 1 and 1st Revised Page 2

At this time MCI Communications has no subscribing customers in the state of Ohio.

If you have any questions in this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me at either (972) 718-
3442 or griselda.antu@verizon.com. '

Respectfully submitted,

Bintte (55

Griselda Antu
Tariff Administrator
Verizon
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